
 

September 2008                  

FLIGHTLINE 
Corbi Bulluck, Governor, Southeast Section 99s                                         Judy Bowser, Editor Flightline 

                                                                                 

Corbi and her Piper                                                                                              Judy and her 182 “Rudy” 

 

 
The Southeast Section officers: 
Governor – Corbi Bulluck 
Vice-Governor - Catherine Cavagnaro 
Secretary - Becky Ritter and Barbara Yeninas 
Treasurer - Marlene Raseta 
Immediate Past Governor - Marie Grein 
 

Paradise Coast Chapter   is planning a Proficiency Race on Nov. 22, 2008, at LaBelle Airport (X14).  Any one 

is welcome.  Unfortunately, due to Insurance rules, experimentals, and sport planes are not allowed.  The URL 

for the application is: 

http://www.teamwildmama.com/sitebuildercontent/sitebuilderfiles/sunshinederbyentrypacket.pdf 

Firstcoast Chapter   NEXT MEETING – September 20, 2008 at 10 AM – “STARBASE WORKSHOP” by Greg 

Stritch at Craig Air Center. Greg Stritch, Capt, CAP is the Aerospace Education Officer for Group 2. His “Starbase 

Workshop” is presented to schools and is highly successful. He has offered to explain the program at our meeting 

so that we can get some ideas and learn from his experience. He has “a short presentation for the laptop with 

slides and a display of some of the quirky curricular oddities from the program”. This topic may be very timely since 

we also have on our agenda a discussion on our chapter’s goals and direction.   

Goldcoast Chapter 

The Les and Martha Griner Scholarship deadline is October 15
th

.  Applicants must be a pilot, and member of a 

Florida Chapter for 1 year.  Contact:  Laurie Householder   fairytern@gmail.com 
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Suncoast chapter 
 
 
This Chapter is busy getting ready to host us at the Southeast Section Meeting October 3,4,5 at St Petersburg, FL.  
Deadline for registration is September 26, 2008 @$65.00. After the 26

th
 the cost is $70.00. 

http://www.fpcg.net/sc99/sesectionflyer.pdf  and the registration info is on the last 2 pages of this newsletter. 
 
A wine tasting event will be November 9th,3:00 pm, at Clearwater Beach, FL. Look forward to the camaraderie and wine 
tasting experience this event will provide. Hope you mark your calendar for this great event!!  And the Fly-in for Breast 
Cancer Cure is November 15

th
 12.00L at the Cessnam Center at Sun N Fun, Lakeland, FL. Rod Hamlet is donating the 

luncheon but the luncheon will cost us $17.00.  Contact Nancy Wright for further information: 

wright99@tampabay.rr.com 
 
 

 
Mississippi Chapter 
 

Saturday, October 4th - MS Chapter Ninety-Nines Annual Fly-In 

Join us for at the John Bell Williams Airport! Cirrus Aircraft will be on hand to introduce the Cirrus SR 22 

aircraft. Flight demos are available! Food, Fun, Rides and More! 
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